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HEADLINES

A summary of this issue’s top stories…


U.S. Stakeholders Prioritize Standards-related Policy Activities in China
ANSI has issued a summary report of its recent survey on key U.S. policy priorities related to standards, conformity assessment and technical regulations in China.
more...

HHS Secretary Leavitt Accepts Recommendations from Standards Panel 
Taking the next step towards development of a nationwide health information network for the United States, HHS Secretary Michael Leavitt recently announced his acceptance of thirty standards recommended by the Healthcare Information Technology Standards Panel.
more...

Panel Solicits Stakeholder Input on Identity Standards  
The Identity Theft Prevention and Identity Management Standards Panel (IDSP) has issued a survey inviting stakeholders to provide input that will help to form the panel’s recommendations on how the marketplace can minimize the scope and scale of identity theft and fraud.
more... 

New Energy Star Standard for Computer Efficiency Shines Bright on the Environment 
A new EPA standard for computers to qualify for the Energy Star rating will go into effect later this year. Detailing new performance requirements for desktops, notebooks and other related products, the standard has the potential to save consumers billions of dollars in energy costs and prevent billions of pounds of greenhouse gas emissions.
more...

NIST Looks to Public on Revision to Computer Security Standard 
The National Institute of Standards and Technology (NIST) is planning a public competition to develop cryptographic hash algorithms that would enhance a computer security standard used by federal agencies.
more... 



PUBLICATIONS
Take advantage of more great information…

2005-2006 Annual Report
An almanac of the Institute’s accomplishments and financial activities of the past year, with a view of goals for the future as presented by the chairman and president.
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